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Cruising for Care has been a huge success in the last 
two years, and we are pleased to be hosted by 
Georgetown Market Place mall again, this year.  We 
anticipate over 200 Classic cars and groovy rides as 
well as over 500 visitors this summer. Visitors will 
enjoy a silent auction, 50/50, drivers prizes and an ice 
cream truck!  All funds raised from this event, will go 
directly to support our resident’s wellness programs 
at Bennett Centre Long Term Care.  
We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to 
participate in this exciting event by supporting us 
through sponsorship, donation, or an in-kind 
donation. By participating as a sponsor, your 
company will not only demonstrate its’ commitment 
to social responsibility but also contribute to making 
a tangible difference in the lives of those who require 
long-term care.  We have sponsorship packages to 
suit every budget, or you can donate in-kind with 
items for our silent auction, drivers prizes and raffle. 
Please visit our website for more 
information;https://bennettvillage.ca/bennett-centre-
long-term-care/support-us/  

 

June 2024 

 

Celebrating June 

Adopt-a-Cat Month 

National Soul Food Month 

International Men’s Health 

Month 

Automotive Service 

Professionals Week 

June 3–9 

Watermelon  

Seed Spitting Week 

June 27–30 

Go Barefoot Day 
June 1 

Tailors Day 
June 5 

National Doughnut Day 

June 7 

Nature Photography Day 

June 15 

International Day of Yoga 

June 21 

Day of the Seafarer 

June 25 

National Bingo Day 

June 27 

 



 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
  

June 2024 

Resident 1st outdoor BBQ! 

              

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

June 2024 

Fundscript Promotions! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Special Dates! 
 

July 1st – Canada Day 

 
 

Mall Dates 
July 2nd 
July 9th 
July 16th 
July 23rd  
July 30th  

 
Resident Outing to Angel’s 

Diner – July 11th 

 

 

 

Fish and Chip’s Take out 
Super – July 29th  

 
 

 

June 2024 

Hello Family Members!   

First, a warm welcome to new family 

members to the Bennett Centre in 

recent weeks.  We hope you can join us 

in future Family Council meetings that 

we have on a regular basis.  Family 

Council NEWS emails are sent out 

regularly with future 

meeting information and Zoom 

link.  We hope you will join us!  It's well 

worth the time to express and share 

any and all concerns, as well as learn 

more about the Bennett Centre. 

 

There will be a summer pause in the 

meetings until September.  Our next 

meeting will be on Thursday, 

September 26.  We wish all families a 

safe and happy summer!   

 

Neil & Rick 

 

Co-Chairs, Bennett Centre Family 

Council 

email:  

bennettcentrefamilycouncil@gmail.com 
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